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      Adult Students 
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      President's Day
February 22nd 

      Pizza Night
February 25th

      Collect remaining 
      re-enrollment forms

Thank You for making Stark High
School your School Choice. We
enjoy being your school family.



February is Re-Enrollment season!



Your student will be bringing home
re-enrollment applications.  Please

complete and return your re-
enrollment paperwork as soon as

possible. Families that turn in
complete paperwork will be enrolled
in our weekly drawings. Stay tuned

as this month there will be many fun
activities for students and their

families to participate in.



All paperwork must be completed
and turned in no later than 2/18.




We are Family

Stark High School News

Sweetheart Dance

February

Save the Date!
The House of Service and Planning has been working on the

Valentine's Day Dance. They have exciting plans for a fun
afternoon.  This event will take place on February 11th from 12pm-

2pm.



If you know someone looking to enroll, they can call us at 234-214-4140
or visit us for an application and a tour! Happy parents and students

are our best referrals! 

Enrollment

On March 12th Stark High School is
hosting a 3 on 3 basketball tournament
from 9am-1pm for those from 16-21

years old.  There are only 6 teams
playing in this tournament. Call to Sign

Up
330-941-5852

Basketball Tournament 

Our culinary students have been
busy in the kitchen!

Stark High School’s Culinary Arts
Program will be delivering hot meals
and treats to HOT, each week as a
service project. Volunteering and

community support is one way we
ELEVATE the EXPERIENCE for our

students! 
If your student would be interested in
joining the culinary program for next

year, please contact the office.

Culinary Update 

On February 18th, all our under 18
learners are OFF SCHOOL.  This is a
Professional Development Day.  We
will be have Earn It Day for our Adult

students.



This is a day dedicated to our adult
students! Available to current,

previous, and new students ages 18-
21.



Breakfast and lunch will be catered!



Our teachers will be available to sit
one on one with adult students and
help them complete work and earn

credits necessary for their
graduation.






Earn It Day 

We want to know what we could
do to best meet the needs of
your student.  What kinds of

barriers/family needs effect their
attendance in school? What could

we do to better to meet the
needs of your student? 

We will be sending out a survey to
further understand these needs. 

 Your input is appreciated!

We want your input!

On February 7th, our teachers will
bring their favorite soup to share

with the students at lunch.

"Soup"er Bowl


